THE NORTHERN TRUST COMPA

November 11, 1984.

Mrs. Gertrude B. Warner, Room 1416, 140 South Dearborn Street, Chicago. Illinois.

Dear Mrs. Warner:

It gives me great pleasure to call your attention to the fact that thirty years ago today you opened your account with The Northern Trust Company.

We consider it a compliment that you have shown your confidence in us by maintaining this connection over this period of time, and trust that the pleasant relationship may continue for years to come.

Stamma Smith

President.



